
Chaney HCR No. 180

Urges and requests DHH, in conjunction with the Board of Regents, to study jointly the
effectiveness and advisability of the current structure of licensure and certification for
midwives as provided in existing law, to determine the most appropriate agency or
organization to provide oversight for licensure and certification, and to report study findings
to the House and Senate committees on health and welfare and education no later than 60
days prior to the convening of the 2012 R.S.


